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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455 222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th April 2010

TO SPONSOR SILLA
FROM GARVIN ONYANGO 

Dear Sponsor, 

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM JANUARY TO MARCH 2010

Happy Easter!

Garvin Onyango has been very well, only had cough and cold and get treated. But after Kjartan came recently Garvin and Marion had came out of church walking alongside the road and others. There came a young boy who was training himself riding and by bad luck he fell over the 2 Little Bees kids Marion and Garvin and they were very badly injured. I took them to the hospital where Garvin injured his chin and left hand and Marion was bruised on her left face, head and mouth bled because she was supporting Garvin the smaller one. 

I have attached the pictures of Marion and Garvin and I also bought him school uniforms. Garvin is doing well now, had a jolly time with other on Easter luncheon. We enjoyed with all Little Bees Children; Garvin like children especially the leg of the chicken. He laughs and says I like this leg is big as my leg and sweet to eat. He likes drawing and colouring his pictures. 

Yours faithfully,

Lucy Odipo.
